
NOTICE 

 

Ref No: PCIU/EEE:8112021                     Date: August 11, 2021 

To: All Concerned 

From: Chairman, Dept. of EEE 

 

This notice is to notify all the project students (EEE 13 Day and EEE 15 Evening batch) that the  

students will have to submit the project/thesis book and CD on or before Monday 16/08/2021 at 

10A.M-1.30 P.M. All the students are asked to contact their supervisors as soon as possible. 

 

If any student fails to meet the basic requirement and could not submit these in time, that student 

will be deferred for four (04) months. Deferred students need to pay extra registration fees.  

 

N.B: Students who did not complete the project registration are advised to pay the fees as early 

as possible. 

 

Deepak Kumar Chowdhury 

Chairman, 

Department of EEE, 

Port City International University 

 


